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A message from Mrs French 

 

Dear parents 

 

With only one more week until we reach half term I cannot believe where the time has 

gone!  Over the past few weeks the Year 2 children have been working hard completing 

some assessments, we will share these end of year outcomes with you before the end of 

the summer term.  We are very proud of how hard they have worked. 

 

During the first week back after half term our Year 1 children will be undertaking the 

phonics screening check.  I know the Year 1 team have shared information and practice 

materials with you so do please look at these with your children over the next couple of 

weeks so that they are raring to go when we return. 

 

Sadly, Mrs Jenkin has made the decision to move on from Biscovey Nursery & Infants 

Academy, to explore new challenges. We would like to take this opportunity to thank her 

for her invaluable contribution to the school and pupils. Mrs Jenkin would like to thank all 

the wonderful pupils who she had the pleasure to meet during her time here, sending 

them luck and amazing opportunities as they continue their journey through school. We 

would like to wish her all the best for the future 

 

Parking: 

Parking is an ongoing problem outside of school.  Please could I ask that you do not park 

on the zig zag yellow lines outside school as this poses a safety hazard.    

 

Additionally we have received a complaint from a resident who struggles to park and 

access their home, please refrain in parking in spaces which are designated as disabled 

or block driveways. It is important that we are all considerate of our neighbours who live in 

the community. 

 
 

We are looking forward to the final week before half term which finishes with an exciting 

day to celebrate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee.  All staff and children are invited to wear 

the colours red, white or blue.  

 

The children will be having a special day of learning and activities linked to the Jubilee.   

 

Fingers crossed for good weather so we can hopefully all have our lunch outside, 

enjoying a Jubilee Tea Party. 



 
 

 

MY PERSONAL BEST AWARDS 

This week’s value is Self-Belief. 

These children have shown empathy in their learning this week. 

                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

         

 

This weeks best attendance goes to Puffins with 97.5% 

Well done! 
  

Reception Year 1 Year 2 

Kingfishers – 84.8% Swallows – 95.7% Owls – 93.6% 

Puffins – 97.5% Swifts – 90.7% Robins – 93.6% 

 

Achievement Awards Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2 

 

Kingfishers 

 

Swallows Owls 

Jay H and Valeria Amarii and 

Nahla 

Lowenna and 

Robson 

 

Puffins 

 

Swifts Robins 

Callen and Piter Addison and 

Elijah 

Jack and Leo 

 We are so proud of the children who have 

reached the sunshine for exceptional  

kindness, behaviour or friendliness to others.          

                     

You are an exceptional role model. 

                

                        

                                                   

 

Kingfishers - Valeria 

Puffins - Carter 

Swallows - Bethany 

Swifts - Charlie 

Owls - Evie 

Robins - Sienna 

Hannaford  
 

 

Junior (Kingfishers) 

Sophia (Swifts) 

Rylie (Swifts) 

Amarii (Swallows) 

Kenzie (Robins) 
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With a majority of our Bumble Bees moving up to Reception, from September we have 

places available in our Nursery.  If you are interested or would like further information please 

contact the office on 01726 812006 or email secretary@biscoveyinfants.org.uk  

 

 

 

 

  

Key Dates 

 SUMMER TERM 2022 

09.05.22-27.05.22 Year 2 SATs 

27.05.2022 Jubilee Celebration Lunch 

30.05.22 – 03.06.22 HALF TERM 

06.06.22-10.06.22 Phonics Screening Check (Year 1) 

13.06.22 Wheal Martyn Trip (whole school) 

06.07.22 Sports Day 

22.07.22 LAST DAY OF TERM 

25.07.22 INSET Day – School closed to pupils 

26.07.22 Jubilee Day – School closed to all staff and pupils 

mailto:secretary@biscoveyinfants.org.uk


 
 

 

Thank you to you all for your responses to our parent survey.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

You make the 

environment 

enjoyable to help 

support my 

daughters learning. 

We are very 

pleased with our 

son’s learning 

journey so far. 

I’m happy that my 

child is a part of 

this school. 

Staff have supported my 

child to settle into school 

life and the progress my 

child has made has been 

brilliant. It is lovely to 

see what the children get 

up to on Tapestry. 

The school is great at 

encouraging 

progression with 

reading and writing 

and the results reflect 

this. 

The range of activities and 

trips my son has had offered 

since Covid lockdowns has 

been incredible, the school 

have really worked hard to 

offer things that they have 

missed out on. 

 

A very happy school with 

extremely high expectations! A 

brilliant and visible leadership 

team. Approachable teachers 

and support staff who care. 

Teachers are very helpful and 

approachable and my son is always 

happy to go to school. 



 
 

 

 

 

 Parent Support Notices 

 

 

Uniform Hub 

If you need uniform for your child and are struggling with the cost of buying new, please 

speak to your child’s class teacher or Mrs Sanders. We will do our best to find what you 

need within school. 

 

Internet Safety 

Keeping our children safe online is a key priority. We would 

like to take this opportunity to signpost you to  

https://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1094/internet-safety 

This is Aspire Academy Trust’s Internet Safety Page. Here you 

can find out important information and download support 

materials for keeping your child safe online.  

 

 

School Website and Communication 

Our school website has lots of information for parents. 

https://www.biscoveyinfants.org.uk/web/home/213614  

You can find out more about the school’s 

visions and values, our curriculum, find 

key parent information, view the 

individual class pages and much more! 

Class pages are updated regularly with 

what your child is learning about in 

school, photographs and key class 

information. In addition to this we 

continue to use Tapestry in Nursery and 

Reception and Seesaw in Key Stage One 

to communicate with parents. If you are 

having difficulty accessing any of our communication platforms, please speak to your 

child’s class teacher.  
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